
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 1, 2024 

 

Adam Springer 
Assistant Director 
Hazardous Materials Programs 
Contra Costa Health Department 
 
RE:  Hazardous Materials Commission Nomination – Madeline Kronenberg 
 
Dear Mr. Springer: 
 
This is to officially advise you that the Executive Board of the League of Women Voters of West 
Contra Costa County has voted to nominate Madeline Kronenberg to serve as our representative for 
the upcoming term on the Contra Costa County Hazardous Materials Commission. 
 
Thank you for all your work for our community.  Please let me know if there is any further 
requirement for this nomination to go forward. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Cheryl Collier 
 
Cheryl Collier 
President 
LWV West Contra Costa County  
Collier196730@yahoo.com 
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